
 

 

 

 

ECTA ANNUAL MEETING 

18.NOVEMBER.2021 

HYATT HOTEL Düsseldorf, Germany 

 

COVID REGULATIONS 

 

Dear Participant!  

Your personal health is important to ECTA. In order to take the best care about you and your 

health in relation to Covid, ECTA wants to take some precautions for it’s ECTA Annual 

Meeting.  

Next to the following rules, we ask you to inform yourself about the Regulations for and 

from your country for crossing the country borders and entering Germany.  

With the wish to hold a successful and healthy Event, we ask you to respect our Regulations 

and stick to them.  

Please note that the following regulations are strictly checked by the ECTA Team at the 

location: 

 

✓ Joining physically with proof of 2 Covid vaccinations where the last vaccination 

happened at least 2 weeks before arrival. The EU vaccination certificate will be asked 

as proof before entering the ECTA Annual Meeting. Without certificate we ask you to 

send another person of your company to join (Please let us know until 1 week prior 

the Event)  

 

✓ Wearing a face mask during meeting – exception at own seat  

 

ECTA can confirm to you that the HYATT Hotel is taking the best care about your health. 

Please find the regulations of the hotel here: https://www.hyatt.com/en-

US/info/coronavirus-statement?icamp=psr_cvstatement_jan2020_alertbanner_de 

If you cannot fulfill the ECTA rules above or do not agree with these, we ask you to send a 

colleague and let us know in advance. Please check before departure you have all required 

documents.  

 

https://www.hyatt.com/en-US/info/coronavirus-statement?icamp=psr_cvstatement_jan2020_alertbanner_de
https://www.hyatt.com/en-US/info/coronavirus-statement?icamp=psr_cvstatement_jan2020_alertbanner_de


 

 

 

 

 

We thank you for your understanding and looking forward to a safe and successful ECTA 

ANNUAL MEETING 2021.  

Please contact estelle.bauer@ecta.com for any question.  

 

THE ECTA TEAM 

mailto:estelle.bauer@ecta.com

